Eastern Association of Mosquito Control Workers

Vol. 1

March, 1941

No. 1

EDITORIAL COMMENT

Perhaps many of our readers deplore the changeover of the Eastern Association from a non-dues paying organization to a dues paying group. This feeling is probably more pronounced among those who have been unable to be present at the business meetings. Sometime ago, the feeling was expressed that the Association should have a publication distributed to its members giving news of interest to mosquito control workers. A trial copy was distributed last year which was well received and is republished in this issue, to assume the form decided on for future issues. In order to meet the costs of soliciting articles, preparing material and printing, the Association became a dues-paying organization to finance the publication.

The success of this medium for exchanging information of value to all of us will depend entirely on the interest, cooperation and contributions from every possible source. If such contributions of material is not forthcoming, your committee will have nothing to print. From now on, we urge you not to wait for a solicitation from the committee to send material. Write up anything that might be of interest to others in the work and send it on to the committee. We hope to issue "Mosquito News" quarterly so they should be published January 1, April 1, July 1, and October 1. For the next issue on July 1, a review of pre-season conditions, new equipment, budgets and such topics would be of interest to all.